
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

6 May 2025 

Dear Families, 

Re: Welcome to Miss Rebecca Owens – Mozambique Class Teacher 

I am writing to share some exciting news regarding staffing in Mozambique Class. 
From Monday 12 May 2025, we are delighted to welcome Miss Rebecca Owens as the new 
class teacher. 

Miss Owens joined us last week and is already benefiting from a comprehensive handover 
with our existing team. She has started to get to know the students and is taking time to 
understand their individual needs, routines, and learning styles. 

To support a smooth transition, Miss Owens will be introduced to the students tomorrow as 
their new class teacher. You may wish to gently prepare your child for this change during 
your conversations at home this evening. 

Ahead of her taking on responsibility for the class next Monday, Miss Owens will be 
contacting all families later this week by phone to introduce herself and begin building those 
all-important home-school links. 

Please note that contact details for Mozambique Class remain the same. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the team, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Emily Tobin 
Deputy Headteacher  

 


